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KEH WELCOMES NEW  
MEDICAL INTERNS 

King Edward VIII Hospital welcomed fifty two medical interns.  They will be spending two years of rotation to various disci-

plines as part of their stay at KEH.  

 

The two day induction programme which included the hospital tour took place on 3 and 6 January 2020.  

 

Wishing all new interns a productive two year stay at King Edward VIII Hospital. 

“I remember the feeling of joy, almost to tears, the day I discharged my first patient from the hospital and the tears that I can 
never hold back during the miracle of birth. That feeling is reward for our hard work. I can't imagine being a doctor without it. I 
ask you to recall the vigor and happiness of our youths and then, imagine the beauty of that energy channeled into the care of 

another human being.”                                                                                                     
John-Paul H. Dedam   



CONTACT DETAILS 

Best Wishes For The New Year 
 
King Edward VIII Hospital Management wish all staff a happy 

2020.  Let this be the year in which we renew our dedication to 
the service.  The previous year might not have treated people 

well, however this is the time for new beginnings.  Let each staff 

member embrace new things in their lives, let each person dedi-

cate themselves to bringing the smile to the people receiving ser-

vice in the hospital.   

 

K 
wangathi lonyaka oqalwayo  ungaletha okuhle, kepha 
futhi nathi sibe isizathu sezinto ezinhle ezenzeka em-

phakathini esiwakhele nesiwusebenzelayo.  Kukho 

konke esikwenzayo asiqikelele ukuthi siyazinakekela 

ukuze sinike usizo siphilile. Ngeke sikwazi ukunikeza usizo 

olusezingeni uma siyekelela futhi singanakekeli impilo yethu 

kuqala. 

 

Let us take the hospital to new heights and be proud of the care we give to our patients.  Happy New Year.  
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